TOWN OF WEST SENECA



Town Supervisor Sheila M. Meegan Town Council Eugene P. Hart William P. Hanley, Jr.

TO:

Honorable Town Board / Town of West Seneca

FROM:

Lauren J. Masset

Recreation Supervisor

DATE:

January 18, 2017

RE:

Patrick "Parker" Leemer Resignation

Dear Honorable Town Board,

Please move to accept the resignation of Patrick Leemer effective January 23, 2017.

Furthermore authorize the Supervisor to complete and sign the necessary forms for Erie County Personnel.

Respectfully Submitted,

Lauren J. Masset

Youth Service Coordinator

KIWANIS YOUTH CENTER 50 LEGION PARKWAY • WEST SENECA, NEW YORK 14224 • (716) 674-6086 • FAX (716) 675-5106 www.westseneca.net



Printed On Recycled Pape